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BE MORE DO MORE SEYMOUR

200 North Center Street, 27530
P 919.580.4362

NOTICE

OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK
GOLDSBORO, NORTH CAROLINA

The regular meetings of the Goldsboro MPO TCC and TAC, originally
scheduled for November 7, 2024 have been rescheduled for November
19, 2024. The TCC meeting will begin at 1:00 p.m., followed by the TAC
meeting at 2:00 p.m. These meetings will take place in the Anteroom, City
Hall, 214 North Center Street, Goldsboro, North Carolina.

This is the 22nd day of October, 2024.
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Laura Getz, MMC/NCCME
City Clerk

www.goldsboronc.gov



